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The result of the competition for foreign consultant service

Two professors of US universities took part with proposals in the competition for
conducting training sessions of course “Use of fluid power and hydraulic systems of
tractors and agricultural machines” which will be organized within framework of
the  project  “Enhancement  of  agricultural  engineering  programs  by  using
innovative  techniques  employed  in  foreign  universities”  implemented  at  the
institute.  The  Consultant  selection  and  recruitment  team  carefully  reviewed
received proposals, and Thomas Bon, a professor of North Dakota State University,
was selected as a consultant. Classes on the above course are scheduled for July
26-31.  To  participate  the  course,  please  contact  technical  coordinator  of  the
project, M.Amonov (telegramm number 90 321 3437)


